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To : Office Bearers

To : Association Presidents

To : Executive Committee Members

To : Board of Advisors

To : Nominee of Associate Members

 

Dear Sirs :

 

Federation has been constantly giving feedback to CBIC regarding the difficulties faced by
Members with respect to Faceless Assessment.

The Board has taken cognizance of the same and have instructed all the Commissionerates to
conduct Open House Meetings on the subject with Custom Brokers and other Stakeholders.

Members are requested to take advantage of the same and follow-up with the local their
Commissioners to conduct such Open House meetings if not already done.

Further, the Federation intents to study the difficulties faced with respect to Faceless Assessment
and prepare a independent note on the same.

 

Therefore we have appointed the Indian Institute of Foreign Trade (IIFT) for this exercise.



The study group from IIFT would like to have several interactive sessions with Custom Brokers
PAN India before they submit the independent study.

 

Hence you are requested to join the first online session scheduled as below and invite others
who would like to give inputs for the same.

 

Day and Date    : Thursday, 18 July 2024

Time                     : 4 PM IST

Link       : https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88952990774?pwd=Zflaioeouk7KkJfPVyK4UAcPYLEy18.1

Password : FFFAI

We are enclosing certain area of difficulties for your reference which we have already submitted.

Kindly confirm your attendance for the said meeting to <office@fffai.org> or call Mr Pandurang on
Tel: +91-22-67107495/ 96

 Regards,

Sudip Dey

Hon. Secretary
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